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EU Commission 

26 April 2018 

Regarding the consultation on the waste shipment regulation  
 
 
The Danish Recycle Industry recommends this consultation to result in a revision of the regulation 
on waste of shipment.  
 
There is a significant need to strengthen The Single Market for waste by simplified procedures for 
cross-border transportations and reducing cost considerably. This need must be seen in relation to 
the regulations intention to support high environmental quality, which is all about supporting the 
transition to a circular economy. Trade with waste resources and the choice of the technologically 
best plant are crucial for a continued development in the environmental performance, economic 
growth and security of resources supply in the EU.   
 
Over all the Danish Recycle Industry supports comments and recommendations written by the 
Danish Chamber of Commerce and delivered to the Commission to this consultation. Please look 
for specific comments and recommendations in the letter from Danish Chamber of Commerce.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Lisbet Hagelund 

Senior advisor  
 
lih@danskerhverv.dk 
+45 41870830 
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